From: Fitzrovia Parks [

Sent: 20 December 2017 09:38

To: Diver, John

Cc: Planning; Friends of Fitzrovia Parks

Subject: 2017/5692/P - 4 to 8 Crabtree Place 7 - 15 Whitfield Street London W1T 2AT
John Diver

T am writing on behalf of The Friends of Fitzrovia Parks and wish to make objection to the proposal to erect
rooftop pavilions at the above. These would be immensely damaging to the quality of the Park it’s outlook
and feeling of openness.

We welcome the Council’s pre-application advice in relation to these pavilions. It would be unconscionable
if they departed from this.

The Park is already under threat from the roof extensions being actively promoted by Camden Planners at
27/29 Whitfield street.

No more despoliation of this much loved precious amenity please

Max Neufeld
Friends of Fitzrovia Parks

Friends of the Open Spaces of Fitzrovia work with Camden Council to improve our parks and open

spaces




